
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Date: 01 October, 2020 

 
To 
The Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
25th Floor, Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400001 
Code: 532907 

To 
The Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of lndia Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra ( East),  Mumbai- 400 051 
Code: IL&FSENGG 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window  
 
Pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, We wish to inform you that 
the Trading Window for dealing in securities of the Company shall remain closed with effect from 
1st October, 2020 till 48 hours after the announcement of the unaudited financial results of the 
Company for the quarter and half year ended 30th September, 2020. 
 
We request you to take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Yours truly 
For IL&FS Engineering and Construction Company Limited 

  
 Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
 
 
 
  


